Acle St Edmund C of E Primary School

Newsletter



3 July 2020

Headteacher: Mr Paul Henery

School reports

School reports, based on children's progress and attainment for the first two terms of school, will be given out next week, either brought home with your child (on their first day of attendance next week, if they have a school place) or sent to your home address. We will send out reports on Tuesday morning, for pupils currently learning from home, or they will also be available to pick up from the school office on Monday (between 10 am and 1.30 pm). If you are able to collect them to save postage. This year we will put the feedback form on the school website, to be completed electronically, once reports have been distributed and sent.

Return to school for more pupils this week

We welcomed back some more pupils this week, from Year 3 and 4, and (once again) were impressed with the way they adapted to new situations within the familiar setting of school. It has been reassuring to see how the pupils have coped and settled to new routines and respected one another in the way they have behaved and acted.

Unfortunately, we will not be able to hold face to face transition sessions for pupils this year, but we will be giving all pupils currently learning at home the opportunity to join up at least once with others from their year group via Zoom before the end of term. These arrangements will be shared with you by the class teachers themselves, via email. During the transition catch up session, children will be able to ask their current teacher any questions about next year and will also be able to meet their new teacher. We will be contacting any families by phone where there is no internet access, to discuss any issues.

September planning

Mrs Clarke, our new Headteacher from September, will be meeting with the school leadership team next week to discuss and start planning arrangements for the return of all pupils to school in the new academic year, on a full time basis. We will be guided by our knowledge of our own school situation whilst adhering to government guidelines and advice from the local authority.







Flora's work on the planets of our solar system

Acle St Edmund C of E Primary School Fletcher Way NR13 3RQ



01493 750322

